David Kaufman

As a resident of the Delaware River Basin, raising a family in the local community, I beg the
Commission to prevent fossil fuel extraction industry from using the exceptionally high value
streams, rivers and underground water systems as its waste disposal method. We live here, we swim
and drink these waters. The companies who seek to transport, process and store the toxic waste that
their activities produce in the Delaware River Basin have spilled more "produced" frack fluid every
year, in the parts of Pennsylvania that allow fracking, than our communities and our families can
accept in a lifetime. Please show us, the citizens of the area, and the world, that you are protecting
the water, and not the bottom lines of billionaires who would poison it, by banning the transport,
processing and disposal of any of the many toxic byproducts of fracking that the natural gas
industry now seeks to conduct in, or through our home, the beautiful Delaware River Basin.

Thank you for your time,

David Kaufman,
A Pennsylvania Father



